
PRESS STATEMENT
THE ASUMBI SISTERS ASSAULT

The Atheists In Kenya Society strongly condemns an incident of abuse in which an older

sister from the Asumbi Sisters, part of Kenya's Catholic Diocese of Homa Bay, is seen in a

video assaulting a younger member.

This incident has once again exposed the significant disparity between the principles

advocated by numerous religious organisations and the behaviours exhibited by their

leaders.

 

We strongly encourage the young lady who has suffered abuse to discontinue her

association with the Asumbi Sisters. She now needs to prioritise independent thinking and

personal freedom, and reject religious authority. 

She should explore alternative, non-religious communities that offer a more inclusive and

affirming environment.
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